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Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) Request – 200113005
Thank you for your request in which you asked for the following information from the Ministry of Justice (MoJ):  
I am currently in the process of completing my ethics application for this research and I will need to provide statistic to justify this research as needed. Could you please provide current statics regarding the following;

The overall number of male compared to female staff employed in public sector prisons across the UK and Wales.

The number of male compared to female staff employed in managerial positions (Band 5 and above) in public sector prisons across the UK and Wales.

The overall number of male compared to female staff employed at HMP Isle of Wight.

The number of male compared to female staff employed in managerial positions (Band 5 and above) at HMP Isle of Wight.
Your request has been handled under the FOIA. 

I can confirm MoJ holds the information that you have requested on number of male staff compared to female employed across prisons in England and Wales as well as specific to HMP Isle of Wight.

As at 30th September 2019, I have provided overall figures for England & Wales and specific figures for HMP Isle of Wight respectively at Tables 1 and 2 within the attached Excel spreadsheet.

In respect of prisons in Scotland and Northern Ireland, please note that MoJ’s remit covers only England and Wales. To obtain the information on the remaining part of the UK, you will need to contact the Scottish Prison Service and Northern Ireland Prison Service via contact details below: 
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